
Bloor West Food Bank         December 2020 

 

 
 
 
 

December 18th was a festive day at the food bank.  Thanks to the amazing fundraising efforts of 

the cast and crew of the show Nightbooks (MaryAnne’s production) $3000 was raised. With 

this we were able to include a $25 Walmart gift card in the gift bag we gave to all the clients 

that day. They also received their choice of a ham, turkey, chicken or roast chicken.  Socks 

collected and donated by Cobs Bread Bakery and earmuffs donated by Linen World were also offered.  Thank you to 

everyone for your support on that day and every day since we opened our Food Bank in 

August.    Wishing you all a Happy New 

Year and here is to a brighter 2021.  - 
Karen & Mary Anne 

 

 

  

Second Harvest Turkeys arriving. 

BWV BIA Cruising Santa Food Drive 

– boxes for Windemere Pantry and 

The Sharing Place awaiting pick-up. 

 

Delivery from the Humberside C. I. Wellness 

Club Food Drive. Big thanks also to the Food 

Drive organized at St Pius Catholic School. 

Snapshots of our special December 18th “Holiday” Food Bank.  It 

was festive and many clients expressed their delight and gratitude. 

One client said, “It was the best Christmas he had in years.” 
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Thank you to our wonderful 

community partners.  

                    The Crew of 

  

Thank you to all our volunteers! 
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